
PIKE COUNTY CTC Bullying/Hazing Report 2022-2023 School Year During the 2022-2023 school year, 
there were 0 reported incidents of bullying and/or hazing, and 9 incident of intimidation/harassment at 
the Pike County CTC. Based on the Pike County CTC Board Policy Manual, all verified incidents of hazing 
and/or bullying will be posted on the Pike County CTC web site. 


